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Our mission is to cooporatively and actively nurture and care for the place we know as Temagami- 
the water, the land and its inhabitants – for today and the future 
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Q: What age children can attend?  
A:  Camp is open for children ages 6 to 12.  
 
Q:  What will my children do at Arts Camp? 
A:  Painting, carving, dance, drama… so many forms of creative 
expression! Participants draw from experience and imagination, as they 
practice visualization and follow through to transform an idea into a 
work of art. They share stories, lend a hand across the table, and build 
friendships in a supportive and creative environment.  
 
Q:  Who staffs Arts Camp? 
A:  This event proudly relies on, and encourages, volunteers from these 
three communities. It is able to open its doors each summer as a direct 
result of the generous contributions of effort and energy from friends and 
neighbours who volunteer their time. If you have a creative passion – 
perhaps a way with woodworking, a flare for the dramatic, or a keen eye 
for costume design – or just want to be part of the scene, we encourage 
you to put your name forward at: info@ 
temagamicommunityfoundation.com 
 
Q:  How can I register my children for Arts Camp? 
A:  2019 Arts Camp Registration is open! You can access the online 
registration form on our website: temagamicommunityfoundation.com, 
under the Programs:Arts Camp Registration 2019  tab or follow this link. 
Contact us at info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com, give us a call 
at (705) 569-3737, or stop by the our office in the Temagami Train 
Station and chat in person! 

 

 
Former Muskoka resident and 
cottager, Mary McTavish, was 
introduced to, and fell in love with, 
Temagami back when she partnered 
with Dave MacDonald. Dave had 
started his career in the MNR in the 
Temagami area in the ‘70’s and then 
moved on to business ventures in the 
North Bay area. In 2006 Dave and 
Mary became cottagers on Cassels 
Lake, and in 2017 moved to 
Temagami as permanent residents.  
 
Last autumn I sat with Mary in her 
Temagami home and it was there that I 
first  learned of  her enthusiasm for 
and commitment to community 
service. Mary shared insights gained 
from 20+ years of volunteer work with 
families and communities in Orillia. 
 
 
 

To our great delight, Mary graciously 
accepted the invitation to join the board 
of the TCF, and, be still our hearts, take 
on the role of 2019 Summer Arts Camp 
director! 
 
I recently had the opportunity to sit 
down with Mary again for a delicious 
dinner at Temagami Shores to talk 
about her first few months on the TCF 
board. Over the course of our 
conversation I was struck by the ways 
in which Mary’s vision for this year’s 
Arts Camp melds so seamlessly with 
the TCF’s commitment to the harmony 
and sustainability of community and 
culture.  
 
As the new Arts Camp director for the 
2019 summer, Mary’s goal is to  
 

 

 
provide the space and support to 
bring together the youth of our 
constituent communites.  Arts 
Camp is an opportunity for young 
people from the town,  the First 
Nation, and the cottages to use 
creative processes to share their 
individual lived experiences and to 
build relationships that  
strengethen interconnection. All 
while having great fun, of course! 
We are counting down the days! 
Learn how to register below.  
 

Q:  Where and when is Arts Camp this year?  
A:  Arts Camp takes place at the Laura 
McKenzie Learning Centre on Bear Island. 
Camp will run from July 1 through July 5. 
Camp starts at 10AM and finishes at 3PM. 
Off-the-lake students meet at the Temagami 
Train Station at 8:45AM daily. The bus will 
arrive at the Access Road Dock for 9:30AM 
and a boat shuttle will ferry students the rest of 
the way to camp. Upon dismissal The boat 
shuttle will take students to meet the bus at the 
Access Road Dock for 3:30PM and then back 
to the Temagami Train Station for 4:15PM. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 20, 2019 @ 1pm 
May 18, 2019 @ 1pm 

June 29, 2019 @ 1pm 
July 20, 2019 @ 1pm 

August 3, 2019 @ 1pm 

 

TCF is excited to announce our 2019 innaugural Truck ‘N Boat Draw! With only 6,000 tickets in circulation, you 
have a great chance to win one of our many fabulous prizes! All profits will be put back into the community 

through TCF grants, scholarships, and programs that support our friends, neighbors, and community.  
 

Get your tickets! $60/ticket or $250 for a book of  5. 
Call the TCF office at (705) 569 3737 or email 

info@temagamicommunityfoundation.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

v April 20th 1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery 1st Draw 
Temagami Train Station  
Win $1,000 cash or $250 in tickets! 

v May 18th 1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery  2nd Draw 
Temagami Train Station  
Win $1,000 cash or $250 in tickets! 

v June 29th 1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery 3rd  Draw 
Temagami Train Station 
Win $1,000 cash or $250 in tickets! 
 

v July 1st – 5th 10AM – 3PM 
Arts Camp  
Bear Island  
Great fun for kids 6-12. Register on 
our website beginning April 8th! 
 

v July 6th 10AM 
TCF Annual General Meeting 
Bunny Miller Theatre  
Learn about our projects and share 
your thoughts! 
 

v July 20th 1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery  4th  Draw 
Temagami Train Station  
Win $1,000 cash or $250 in tickets! 
 

v July 28th 4PM 
TCF Fish Fry 
Camp Wabun  
Food, friends, and fun! Join us for a 
relaxed summer gathering. 

v August 3rd 1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery   
5th  Draw 
Temagami Train Station  
Win $1,000 cash or $250 
in tickets! 

v August 4th 10AM 
Council of 100 Brunch  
Northwaters Camp  
Enjoy a late summer 
morning with great food 
and wonderful company! 

v August 31st  1PM 
Truck ‘N Boat Lottery  
GRAND PRIZE DRAW!! 
Temagami Train Station  
This is the big one! Win our 
Truck ‘N Boat combo or  a 
16’ Headwaters canoe! 
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The Temagami Elders Portrait Project 
(above), Arts Camp, Nastawgan Trails Inc., 
Temagami Public Library’s Local History 
Project, TFN Pow Wow. These are just a 
few of the ideas that community members 
like you envisioned and that grant support 
from the TCF helped actualize.  
 
The Temagami Community Foundation is 
a registered charitable organization. It 
invests funds entrusted to it and makes 
grants from the income earned. These 
grants provide direct support to individuals 
and groups within our community who 
seek to expand and improve quality of life 
here in town and on the lake.  
 
 
 

Grants can only be made for charitable 
purposes, primarily in these areas: 

• Environmental awareness and 
stewardship 

• Community arts and culture 
• First Nations 
• Sustainable community economic 

development programs 

Grants are made to registered charities or, 
in certain cases, to applicants sponsored 
by a qualified donee (a registered charity, 
a municipality, a qualified First Nation 
community, etc). 

The Temagami Community Foundation 
normally funds projects that: 

• Meet an obvious community need 
within the Foundation’s mission 

• Promote community discussion 
and dialogue 

• Foster shared responsibility and 
common well-being 

• Involve volunteers 
• Create excitement in the 

community 

The TCF Grants Committee will soon be 
announcing the 2019 grant cycle calendar 
and will be accepting applications. If you 
are considering a project or know 
someone who might be, please consider 
TCF as a possible source of support. Keep 
an eye on our website for details or check 
in with Deb in our office to find out more. 

 

We are thrilled to hang our TCF 
shingle on such historic walls! 
Please stop by the office and say, 
“Hello.”  Deb Morrow, TCF’s 
Administrator extraordinaire, will 
be happy to show you around and 
share news of upcoming TCF events 
and projects. Perhaps you will run 
into Mary McTavish (on site to 
confer on an “Arts Camp” plan) or 
Ronda Potts, TCF Events 
Committee Chair (stopping by to 
share news of an upcoming get-
together). We are grateful to occupy 
a physical space in town and to be 
able to open the door to building 
greater connections with you, our 
neighbours, friends, and members. 
Of course, we also have our website 
(www.temagamicommunityfoundati
on.com) and Facebook page to help 
you keep up with the exciting events 
and programs that lie ahead. We 
look forward to seeing you soon! 

 



 

 

 

The Temagami Community Foundation 
enables members of the community to 
help care for the community. The 
Foundation is managed by community 
members whose sole purpose is to 
receive and distribute contributions for 
the benefit of the community. 
 
All gifts are welcome, small and 
large.  Gifts to the Foundation can be in 
the form of endowments made during 
one’s lifetime, memorial donations, 
bequests in a will, gifts of life insurance, 
gifts of securities or real estate and many 
more options.  Our endowment fund is 
prudently managed so that income will be 
available in perpetuity for the benefit of 
the community.   
 

The Foundation is a public Canadian 
Charitable Foundation.  It has received 
both its Canadian and American 
charitable registrations.  Both Canadian 
and American donors will receive full 
benefit for making donations to the 
Foundation. All donations are gratefully 
received and acknowledged with a 
charitable receipt for tax purposes. 
American donations will receive a “501-
c-3” tax receipt. Simply complete the 
donor card below or donate online. 
 

Click here to donate online! 
Please contact the office if you need 
assistance or have questions about tax 

implications. 
 
 

Projects supported by the TCF encourage respect for all 
members of our community and celebrate the diversity within 

our community. Connection leads to camaraderie, camaraderie 
builds common ground, and shared common ground roots 

relationships in respect, reciprocity, and responsibility. 
 There are many ways to lend a hand. Won’t you join us? 

 

your support  


